
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Newsletter 2024 – Number 11                                                                                             22 March 2024 
Dear Parents  

This week’s news …. 

Ofsted Inspection 

On Wednesday two inspectors spent the day with us in which they met with myself, subject leaders 

and governors.  They observed lessons across the school, looked at children’s work, scrutinised 

documents, and talked to children about their learning and their experience of being at school in 

Boscastle. Thank you to everyone who completed the Parent View online, which is also an 

important part of the inspection. The report is due to be published in May.  

Healthy Minds 

Workshop  

Our KS2 children 

took part in a 

Healthy Minds 

Workshop on 

Wednesday 

afternoon.  

They learnt about different strategies to help support their 

mental well-being and activities included making Smiley Stones and bracelets.  

Landrake Cross Country 

 

On Friday 15th March Bella, Otis and James went to Landrake Cross Country 

Run. It was three and a half miles long. It was so much fun although it was the 

muddiest I’ve ever seen it. There was lost shoes on the course. We all 

received a number at the end that was the place that we finished. There 

were lots of competitors.  

“It was very fun but muddy Bella, Otis and me did very well,” stated James.  

Written By Bella Griffiths 

Football Tournament 

On Thursday 21st March, Boscastle School took James, Alec, 

George, Bella, Joey, Wilfrid, Nancy, Willow, Amelie, Ezra, Alfie, 

Lucas and Otis to the SJS football tournament. This took place 

from 3:30 to 5:00pm.  Boscastle did exceptionally well all the 

way through.  The tournament was really fun even though we 

didn’t win. “It was so much fun and it’s not about winning it’s 

about the taking part that counts,” said Bella. 
Written by James Parsons. 

 

Reminder: KS1 swimming each afternoon next week. 
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Spring Term 

Exhibition  

Of  Children’s work 

 

 

 

Kind regards    Sara Haden     Headteacher 


